
NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing offices, title insurance agents and approved 
attorneys of WFG National Title Insurance Company only. Reliance by any other person or entity is 
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To: All Colorado Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company    
From: WFG Underwriting Department  
Date:  April 18, 2024  
Bulletin No.: CO 2024-01 
Subject: New WFG Colorado Title Insurance Rate Manual Effective April 25, 2024  

 
WFG National Title Insurance Company’s new Title Insurance Rate Manual has been approved 
for use effective April 25, 2024. 
 
You may obtain a copy of the new Colorado Rate Manual by visiting the WFG Underwriting 
website. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about this Bulletin, please contact your WFG Colorado Underwriters, 

Carlton Garrard, at CGarrard@willistonfinancial.com, or Ned Livornese, at nlivornese@wfgtitle.com. 
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